
St Thomas’ Church of England Junior and Infant 
School 

Newsletter—28th April 2023 

Attendance 

Reception—95% 

Year 1—92% 

Year 2—93% 

Year 3—93% 

Year 4—94% 

Year 5—93% 

Year 6—94% 

 

Our Value for April is Courage. 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 SATs 

The children in Year 6 will be doing their SATs from 
May  9th—12th. It is essential that all Year 6 children 
attend school every day during this week.  

Dates for the term. 

Monday 1st May—Bank Holiday. School closed. 

Tuesday 2nd May—Teacher Strikes. 

Monday 8th May—Bank Holiday. School closed. 

9th—12th May—Year 6 SATs. 

16th May May—Class photos. 

23rd—24th May—Year 4 Residential visit to Delamere 
Forest. 

26th May—School closes for half term. 

Miss Maloney 

Miss Maloney started her maternity leave on Friday. 
We will let you know when we have baby news! Year 
2 are being taught by Miss Atherton who the children 
know well. 

Outdoor Learning 

We’re making the most of the slightly better weather 
to maximise the use of our great outdoor learning  
opportunities. 

Year 4 Visit to Golborne Library 

The children in Year 4 spent a morning at the library 
this week. The aim of their visit was to design bunting 
for the King’s Coronation. The children also had the 
chance to explore their local  library. 


